
 

On Saturday 10th November the bell ringers of Chester Cathedral will 

perform a rare act of bell ringing to mark the centenary of the first 

world war. The day will be marked by seven quarter peals, which will 

be rung half muffled each taking an hour.  

Throughout the day the Addleshaw tower will be open to the public, 

and people will be given the chance to meet the bell ringers and 

discover the art of bell ringing. 

If you’d like to sponsor any of the quarter peals please get in touch 

with Tower Captain via email paul.hunter@chestercathedral.co.uk 

Your sponsorship money will go towards tower repairs and 

improvements. In return you can dedicate the quarter to whatever you 

wish. This could be a loved one’s birthday, special occasion, or in 

memory of someone. This will then be recorded in the bell ringer’s 

history books and viewed over the years to come.  


